The Washington State
BOARD OF EDUCATION

Phishing Scam Alert - September 10, 2024

Many schools have received a phishing scam email that appears to be from the
State Board of Education threatening to revoke your “license” if you do not respond
within 24 hours. (Note that the SBE does not license, but instead approves schools.)

Do not click on that email. Please also alert anyone in your organization who may
have received it to delete and report it to your email server.

If you have any questions, contact the_Private Schools Manager
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